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	Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 15th May 17!
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This week’s school attendance:

	CLASSES- HIGHEST TO LOWEST ATTENDANCE
	ATTENDANCE FOR WC 8TH MAY TO 12TH MAY 

	YEAR 6
	99.4%

	YEAR 4
	96.0%

	YEAR 2
	9530%

	YEAR 5
	95.0%

	YEAR 3
	95.0%

	RECEPTION
	92.0%

	YEAR 1
	91.3%

	WHOLE SCHOOL
	94.9%
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-Week Beginning- Monday 15th & 22nd May Year 2 SATS Week


-Thursday 18th May at 9.00am- Year 1 Class Assembly


-Friday 19th May- Nursery and Reception Castles Experience Day


-Monday 22nd May- Year 4 Rainforest Art Experience Day


-Monday 22nd May- 3.30-5.30pm Friends of St Clements Bingo Night in the hall


-Tuesday 23rd May- Year 5 Magical Cities Food Experience Day


-Tuesday 23rd May PM- St Clements Got Talent auditions in the hall


-Thursday 25th May 9.00am- Year 4 Class Assembly


-Thursday 25th May- Year 6 Graffiti Art Experience Day


-Thursday 25th May-EPIC Afternoon Tea


-Thursday 25th May at 3.15pm- Year 5 Parent/Carers Kip in a Ship information meeting


-Friday 26th May 9.00am in the hall- Kindness and Love Values Award Worship


-Friday 26th May 3.15pm- End of Summer 1 Half Term


 




















This week’s EPIC award winner- The EPIC award this week goes to Daria Dumitrascu in Year 1. Daria always caring, hardworking and has made a lot of progress in school. You are EPIC Daria!





Behaviour Jumper Winners- Year 1-Chelcy Mark, Year 2-Jethro Nowameh, Year 3-Haja Kromah, Year 4-Liam Walker, Year 5-Angelika Kahla.


Top Table Winners-Nursery-David Afe, Reception-Pritesh Chopra, Year 1- Holly Brooks  Year 2-Jethro Nowameh, Year 3-Haja Kromah, Year 4-Levi Cotarelli, Year 5-Joshua Gyan, Year 6-Levente Olexa Buddy Award- Tyler Walker.





Curriculum Questionnaire- Your child should have brought home a curriculum questionnaire; it is designed for us to find out your views (as a parent/carer) about our varied and exciting curriculum. Please complete the form and return to school by Monday 22nd May. Your views are very valuable to us and will help to shape the curriculum next year.


There is a prize draw for those who return the completed questionnaire, of a £10 Morrison’s voucher!





Year 6 SATS Tests- Our Year 6 pupils have shown a great attitude and have worked hard during their SATs tests this week. They have coped very well with the pressure and we know that they have done their best. Well done to you all and Mrs Shaw and Mrs Campbell too!


Good luck to our Year 2 pupils next week.





Year 3 Romans Trip to Chester- On Tuesday, Year 3 went to Chester to see where the Romans lived and experienced what it was like to be a Roman soldier on patrol and see how they lived and survived. This involved the children dressing up, seeing Roman artefacts and deciding who should survive in the gladiator battle between Mrs Street and Miss Wall!





Friends of St Clements- Summer Bingo Night- On Monday 22nd May, we will be holding an “Summer Prize Bingo Night”, which is open to all St Clements pupils, parents, family, and friends. This is a fundraising event, which is a good way of helping children with their numbers! The night will consist of six games of prize bingo costing £2.00 per player.  Joanne’s hot pot or cheesy mash will be available to buy at £1.00 per portion, along with drinks, cakes and raffle tickets, for a small charge. The doors will open at 3.15pm so you can purchase your bingo tickets, food, cakes etc... The bingo will start at 4.00pm the night should finish at 5.30pm.


On the letter that was sent out this week there is a reply slip, if you are wanting to take part in the bingo night is you could please complete this and return it to school by Monday 15th May it would be appreciated.





Summer Weather Uniform: At last it seems the Summer weather has finally arrived! A reminder to apply sun cream on your child at the start of the day at home as we are unable to apply it onto children. Sun hats are welcome in school. Also, due to health and safety, please do not send you child in strappy sandals due to the possibility of them falling or stubbing their toes.








